
Stairway to Service 
 
 

 
A new monument will be added to the Jervis Bay- Ross 
Memorial Park. Bayside Middle School is partnering in 
this project. The Stairway to Service is a set of 
thirteen granite steps which will be added to the west 
end of the park.  
 
This new stairway replaces a set of wooden steps which 
have deteriorated and have been removed. The new steps 
will have engraved boot steps and shoe prints of 
veterans who served during the Second World War. This 
monument will also include engraved names of any 
veteran or currently serving service person for a fee 
of $125.00. A photograph and short biography of each 
person will be placed on-line on a website which will 
be created and maintained by the students of Bayside 
Middle School.  
 
If you wish to have a family member or friend's name 
added to this monument, please send an email addressed 
to the President at jervisbay@rogers.com 
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